
Concerns regarding Municipal Infrastructure?  

 

The RM acknowledges Ratepayers have concerns regarding Municipal Infrastructure; we ask that you 

reach out to your Division Councillor, Reeve or Municipal Office.  Please respect our Municipal 

employees as they are doing their jobs as directed.  
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